
From: Scott Allen Jackson
To: Bob Stupar
Subject: seattle--germplasm and genomics
Date: Thursday, January 29, 2015 3:54:53 PM

Bob,

I’m organizing a small meeting, fewer than 15, to discuss the application of genomics to helping better utilize useful
 diveristy in the soybean germplasm collections.  Reps from China, Japan, Brazil, CG, DivSeek and USDA will be
 there. I was wondering if you would like to attend as well.  I think your work on variation in soybean and long-term
 interest in genetic diversity would be useful.   The attendee names are below (the numbers are the dates they need
 hotel).  It will be held in SEattle on April 16.  We have no funds to support travel/hotel, for any of the attendees…
that’s the only caveat.  Let me know if you would like to attend.  We will follow with more info on the hotel and
 organization.

scott

Jennifer Jones, 15-17
Scott Jackson  
Michael Abberton, 15-17
Steven Cannon, 15-17
Rich Joost, 15-17
Randy Nelson, 15-17
Jack Okamuro, 15-17
Peter Wenzl, 15-17
Suk Ha Lee, 15-17
Qiu, LIjuan 15-17
Masao Ishimoto, 15-17
Akiko Kaga, 15-17
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